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 This week     

 Fri 15   Last day of school year    

 Casual clothes may be worn                      

No Assembly this week 

…………………………………………………………... 

2018                                                             

School returns for Staff: Monday 29 January 

  Years 1 to 6: First day Tuesday 30 January 

Kinders: 

The Kindergarten class will not begin as a 

group until Monday 5
th

 February 2018                 

Christmas Concert 

I am so sorry that I wasn’t 

able to attend the concert last 

week. Thank you so much to 

the amazing teachers and 

children who  did such a magnificent job! 

Thank you to Scott for the lighting and 

sound.  

A special thanks to Kim who coordinated 

the concert: the items, sourcing and pur-

chasing the costuming, organising the 

props and stage design! Mrs Ward’s ef-

forts are greatly appreciated by all!    

Mrs Ward’s organisation of the costumes 

was phenomenal! She sourced costumes 

from her travels in Vietnam and online. 

The students loved dressing up for the 

occasion and these costumes have be-

come part of our growing performing arts 

costume collection. Thank you also to 

PLC who lent us costumes for the con-

temporary dance and the jackets for the 

drumming item.  

If any family has a video of the concert, 

we would love to have a copy, if possible! 

Thanks, Genevieve 

Dunoon Staff would like to wish all 

students and their families a happy 

and safe holiday break. Thank you for 

your support throughout the year! 

Class Arrangements for 2018 

Next year the classes will be grouped in 

the same way as previous years. There 

will be a separate Kindergarten class; 

1/2; 3/4; 5/6. 

The full time permanent teachers for  

these classes will be: 

Kindergarten: Mrs Genevieve Slocombe 

Year 1/2: Mr Gavin Henderson 

Year 3/4: Ms Terry Currie 

Year 5/6: Mrs Heather Laverick 

Ms Collins (who is permanent part-time 

at Dunoon), Mrs Ward and Miss Taylor 

(now Mrs Osborne) will continue to be 

involved with our school in various     

capacities. 



 

 

Please return all Library books  

and Classroom readers for our 

annual stocktake. 

Thank you! 

Missing Kites!                                          
Has anyone left two kites at our school?                                     

Please contact the office if they belong to you! 

Happy Birthday                           

to                                                               

Alannah, Luke, Angad 

&  Ansh who are celebrating their 

Birthdays this week.  

 Many Happy Returns to Brydie,           

Rosie, Jesse, Lleyton, Rowan, 

Floyd, Alia, Grace & Mrs Currie                               

who are celebrating their                  

Birthdays during the holidays! 

Your child may need an extra 

bag/pillowcase this week to 

take home items from their 

desk or tote tray.  

Thank you 

Congratulations!                                                     

Term 4   Week 9  Awards  

Student of the Week     

                                                                                     

K Hudson   1/2  Alannah   

3/4  Billy   5/6 Zeke  

 

Merit Awards                                                                         

K  Jacob, Lily, Thalia   

1/2  Rowan. Alia, Angad 

 3/4 Joey, Darcy, Madison 

5/6 Grace, Jack, Hope 

Gold Awards 

Maeve, Thalia, Amala, Evaline, Charlee 

–Rose, Kiko, Inda,              Charlie D, 

Alannah x3, Flynn x2,  Ben x5 

Principal’s Banner 

Alannah, Evaline, Flynn, Ben x2 

  



 

 

Community Notices 

Congratulations to Cassandra who was 

awarded a Local Sporting Champions 

(LSC) grant from the Australian Sports 

Commission for being selected in the 

North Coast PSSA Soccer team and com-

peting at the State Championships. She 

was awarded $500. Cassandra also com-

peted in the Northern Rivers Little Athletics 

Zone Championships on the weekend and 

came home with 2 Gold (1500m run and 

walk), 1 Bronze (Triple Jump) and a Silver 

for the junior girls relay. Well done! 

Christmas Concert 

 



 

 

Goodbye and Good luck Year 6!  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sunday performance: Marimbas on ABC Radio 
Thank you and congratulations to the 7 children who 
performed on radio on  Sunday: Kyle, Leif, Emil, Ella,  
Leyla, Rosie and Indigo!                                                                                                     
Thank you to parents for bringing your children 
along. Special thanks to Neil for transporting the ma-
rimbas to and from the school. 

Community Service 
Congratulations to the 16 students who performed at 
Dunoon Sports Club today for the people from 
Nimbin  Aged Care and Respite Services.                              
The children performed and behaved beautifully! 

Kindergarten Weaving! 


